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April 12, 2016
15494

Barbara Barhydt

Development Review Services Manager

Portland Planning & Urban Development Department
389 Congress Street — Room 308

Portland, Maine 04101

The Redlon Park Subdivision
Tax Map 193 Block E Lots 34 & 35

Dear Barbara:

On behalf of Jonathan Matt, | have prepared the attached Application, support documentation
and First Amended Subdivision Plan of Redlon Park Subdivsion. Mr. Matt owns Lot 5 within the
subdivision and would like to obtain a 224 square foot parcel from his neighbor, Richard
Marino (Lot 4). Mr. Marino and Mr. Matt have agreed to the area shown on the attached First
Amended Subdivision Plan.

| have attached: the completed application, current deeds of both Lot 4 and Lot 5, the original
subdivision plan, and the First Amended Subdivision Plan of Redlon Park Subdivision.

Please let me know if you have any questions, comments, or are ready for the Mylar to be
printed.

Thank you for your time and your consideration of this project.
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